
PRESIDENT PAGANO TO ATTEND THE STANDING COMMITTEE OF THE 
CONFERENCE OF EUROPEAN REGIONAL LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLIES IN 

BRUSSELS 
 

 

From 23 to 24 February the President of the Regional Council of Abruzzo, Nazario Pagano, as 

President of the Conference of European Regional Legislative Assemblies (CALRE), will be in 

Brussels for a series of important institutional meetings.  

 

On day 23, at the Committee of Regions, there will be the Standing Committee of CALRE, called to 

discuss, for the first time under the chairmanship Pagano, among other things, about the organization 

and program activities of working groups within the Conference 2011.  

 

We remind that at the moment CALRE working groups are five:  

- e-Democracy;  

- Financial Federalism;  

- Regional Democracy;  

- Subsidiarity;  

- Urban and rural areas.  

 

In the afternoon, at the hall of the Government of the Brussels Capital Region, is also expected to 

sign a Memorandum of Understanding between CALRE and the Conference of Regions with 

Legislative Powers (REGLEG).  

 

The next day the delegation will visit the European Parliament and meet with several MEPs as well 

as the Italian Permanent Representation to the E.U. 

 

The program of activities is carried on by the Presidency of the Regional Council of Abruzzo in 

collaboration with the Abruzzo Regional Representation Office in Brussels. 

 

 

Conference of European Regional Legislative Assemblies (CALRE) website: 

http://www.calrenet.eu/2011/Home.html 

 
 
 

(Regional Directorate for Presidency Affairs -Liaison activities with the E.U.-15th February 2011) 
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